
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
DATE 07/07/2021 
 
Email:  
 
Dear  
 
FOI 47 2021 
 
I write in connection with your request for information processed under the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 and received in the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 
Derbyshire on 26th November 2021. 
 
In answer to your request please see the following: 
 

▪ Do you have information relating to the Community Trigger on your website? 
Yes, please click here to be taken to the link on our website   
 

▪ Does this information include any statistics pertaining to the community trigger? 
Yes  

 
▪ If yes to question 2, what statistics are detailed and is this for all the local authority areas 

you cover? 

 
 

https://www.derbyshire-pcc.gov.uk/help-support/community-trigger-appeals/


 

▪ In making and revising the review procedures, the relevant bodies in a local government 
area must consult the local policing body for the relevant police area. Please could you 
advise when these reviews last occurred in all of your local authority areas? 
March 2021 

 
▪ Are you involved in the Community Trigger appeals process in any of your local authority 

areas? If so, can you explain the extent of your involvement? and the grounds on which 
someone can make an appeal? 
Following the ASB Help and Victims’ Commissioner’s reports about the Community 
Trigger in 2019, partners in Derbyshire worked together to consider the implications for 
Derbyshire and make the necessary amendments to our processes and procedures.  
The revised procedures were launched on 1/4/2021, following approval by all the 
relevant stakeholders. 

 
If you are not satisfied with our response to your request, under Section 17 of the FOIA of the 
FOIA you are entitled to ask for an internal review of our decision. Any internal review needs to 
be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of this response and state why you are 
unhappy with the response. You can submit an internal review in the following ways: 
 
 

* emailing the OPCC Inbox – 
PCCOffice@Derbyshire.PNN.Police.UK  or; 
 

* writing to the OPCC at – 
The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire 
Butterley Hall 
Ripley 
Derbyshire 
DE5 3RS 
By phone – 0300 122 6000 (as a reasonable adjustment under the Equality Act 
2010). 
 

 
If you are not satisfied with the outcome of the internal review under Section 50 of the FOIA you 
can apply directly to the Information Commissioner (ICO) for a decision. Generally, the ICO 
cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the internal review procedure provided by 
the OPCC. You can contact the ICO in the following ways: 
 
 

* online at the ICO – 
https://ico.org.uk/global/contact-us/ or; 

 
 * writing to the ICO at – 

Information Commissioner's Office  
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Marie Romano 
Head of Compliance 
On behalf of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


